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Product Discontinuation

PDN-PS-7381-2021
Business Unit Product Line Code Type of Change Action Date of Issue

Notify Distributors and 

Field

11/12/2021Product 

Discontinuation

PS - Power 

Supplies

CMU

Phoenix Contact's factory has announced the following product(s) is going to be discontinued.  Existing specifications will 

be met or exceeded.  Technical support of the discontinued product will continue , as required.  Please review and 

acknowledge this document and take the appropriate action with respect to your existing inventory and ordering replacement 

parts.

  Description for Product Discontinuation

Purpose of change:

Discontinuation of the Phoenix Contact UPS-BAT/... with 12Ah battery.  This is due to the announcement by Panasonic to 

cease production of this battery.  The replacement battery manufacturer B&B Battery is of the same quality of what has 

been historically used.  

Detailed Description of the change:

Successor item 1274118 UPS-BAT/PB/24DC/12Ah includes, battery type BP12-12FR

Replacement battery kits:

The replacement battery kit 2908235 (UPS-BAT-KIT-VRLA 2X12V/12AH) will also be discontinued.  It will be superseded by 

1283121 (UPS-BAT-KIT/PB?2X12V/12AH).  

Application Note:

Replacement battery kit 1283121 cannot be used as a replacement for the batteries in 2320322).  When the batteries in 

2320322 must be replaced, the customer must do a one time upgrade to the new battery part number 1274119.

  Stock Status

Can existing stock still be used?

Is mixture of stock acceptable?

  Transaction Dates

Last Buy from Phoenix Contact:

Last Scheduled Ship from Phoenix Contact:

6/30/2022

11/30/2022
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Should you have any issues with the timeline or content of this product discontinuation, please contact Phoenix Contact 

using the information below.  Customers should acknowledge receipt of the PDN within 30 days of delivery of the PDN; 

provided, however, that the failure to acknowledge receipt does not affect the product discontinuation or the effective date 

thereof.

Contact Info:

Thank you,

Mike Garrick

Product Marketing Manager

kallwine@phoenixcontact.com

Ken Allwine
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Type DescriptionReplacement Part #Type DescriptionDiscontinued Part #

2320322 1274119UPS-BAT/VRLA/24DC/12AH UPS-BAT/PB/24DC/12AH

2908235 1283121UPS-BAT-KIT-VRLA 2X12V/12AH UPS-BAT-KIT/PB/2X12V/12AH
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